

At Merton Priory Homes we want to provide you with great homes and excellent neighbourhoods. That is why today we are starting a consultation with you and your neighbours living on the Ravensbury estate.





"Hi, we're Penny and Beth. We're here to make sure you get all the information you need about the consultation that we're launching today. Over the coming months we will be out and about on the Ravensbury estate. You will see us knocking on doors and at consultation events. We want to hear your views and suggestions around improving your homes and the area you live in. Please come and find us with any questions or ideas you have. We look forward to meeting you all."

## Why are we considering regeneration?

Merton Priory Homes took over the management of Ravensbury from the local council in 2010. When we did this, we promised all residents that we would carefully consider how we could improve homes and outside spaces across our estates.

Over the last three years we've worked hard to carry out repairs on your estate and make improvements when they are needed. We now need to think about the long-term future of the estate, especially the Orlit homes which are designated under the 1985 Housing Act as being of defective construction. This consultation is an opportunity for us to hear your ideas on what we can do to make long-lasting improvements to your homes and the outside space at Ravensbury.

# IMPROVING YOUR NEIGHBOURHOOD

Shape the future of Ravensbury



## **Events diary**

Please make a note of the many drop-in events we'll be having over the summer. Talk to our consultation team, tell us what you like and dislike about where you live, have your say on the future of your estate.

Thursday 25th July from 3pm to 7pm

Saturday 3rd August from 11am to 4pm

Wednesday 21st August from 3pm to 7pm

Thursday 29th August from 3pm to 7pm

Saturday 7th September from 11am to 4pm





### Join the conversation!

There are a number of ways for you to get involved in the consultation process. We hope to hear from as many of you as possible.

- We are inviting all residents to come along to our drop-in eventsthat we'll be holding in July and August on the estate.
- If needed, we can also arrange to visit you at home to hear how you would like it and the estate to be improved. Just let your consultation officer, Penny or Beth, know by contacting either of them on 020 3441 8518.



 We are here to deal with your questions. Call us on 020 3441 8518 or email us at ravensbury@circle.org.uk to share your views.

### Contact us

Your views are really important to us and will help us decide what improvements should be made. We look forward to hearing from you soon and hope to meet you as we work on your estate.

Penny and Beth, your consultation officers, can be contacted on:

Tel: 020 3441 8518

Email: ravensbury@circle.org.uk

Website: www.mertonprioryhomes.org.uk/ravensbury

If you need a copy of this newsletter in large print, Braille or any other format or language please call: 020 3441 8518.

